
 
St. Peter’s Academy – Weekly newsletter (UKS2) – Miss Walton 

 
Newsletter #9 – Messages: 
What have we been up to this week? 

• Organising new places and classroom jobs 

• Reading and rehearsing out loud our new text in English, The Caravan 

• Exploring the impact of climate change on different biomes around the world 

• Reading about the importance of women during the war and practising our comprehension skills 

• Finding equivalent fractions and simplifying them 

• Learning how enslaved people may have tried to resist, revolt and refuse 

• Designing PTFA Christmas Cards 

• Remembrance Day activities and learning 
 

Welcome back after half-term! The children have come back ready to learn and get stuck into this busy term. 
Parents Evening letters went out this week – if you haven’t done so already, please ask your child to bring this 
back so that I can confirm an appointment day and time. Next week, I am not going to be here on Wednesday 
15th. The children will continue their learning with Mrs Smith in the morning and will be with Mrs Marston 
and Mr Tomlinson in the afternoon, where they will be learning about racism in sport, as part of our ‘A world 
without judgement’ topic. 

Year 6 homework for this week 
Spellings – Children know these, and they are written in diaries. Also accessible on the class page if you wish. 
Maths – Worksheet on simplifying fractions. We have spent two lessons on this so far. There are different levels 
of challenge available for children to choose from.  
English – Task consolidating the children’s knowledge of subject and object. If you are struggling to remember 
how to identify the subject and object, see a brief description below: 

 
 

Key dates are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance. See below here: 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/weekly-newsletters-20232024/ 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

Have a great weekend, 

Miss Walton, Mrs Marston and Mrs Smith 😊 
UKS2 team 

 
 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5 teacher    Mrs Smith – Teaching Partner (HLTA) 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher   

Date: Friday 10th November 2023 
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